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As we enter the second semester, we reflect on 

the tremendous progress and achievements of 

M3 over the past two terms.  

Our journey has been filled with enriching and 

diverse learning experiences.  

We are eager and enthusiastic about the exciting 

opportunities and new knowledge that await us 

in the upcoming term! 
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Regards,  Lynette Simons 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to a busy term 3.  This term, we will celebrate Book Week in Week 5 with a theme of Reading is Magic.  During 

the week, the students will have the opportunity to dress as their favourite book character and participate in the parade of 

costumes on Wednesday 21st August at 9am.  Parents or grandparents are welcome to come along and view the parade 

which will be held in the quad, weather permitting.  

 

Our Swimming Week will occur in Week 6 for students in Mainstream and IELP Reception - Year 

5 classes.  This is a good opportunity for students to learn water safety strategies whilst 

having fun developing their swimming skills.   

 

In Week 7, Monday 2nd of September is a School Closure Day and Tuesday 3rd September is the Pupil Free Day.  On the 

Tuesday, staff will be participating is staff development workshops with the teachers focusing on learning how to embed 

Aboriginal perspectives in the curriculum. 

 

This term in Week 9, our choir will be performing at the Festival Theatre as part of the Primary Schools’ Festival of Music.  

 

Each year, the Commissioner for Children and Young People surveys 8-12 year old students to find their views on life, 

school and the community.  A document is produced at the conclusion of the survey indicating their opinions on what 

matters to them.  From the document, students said: 

“What do 8-12 year olds wish grownups would do?” 

 Listen and understand more—children most often wanted adults to listen to them more and understand them 

better.  They wanted grownups to know how children feel and to start understanding a child’s point of view. 

 Spend more time together—many children wished grownups would spend more time with them and give them 

more attention.  They wish that adults were around more and spent more time interacting and playing with 

them.  This included doing things like playing, reading books and telling stories, watching movies, gaming, baking 

doing art and craft, going for walks and playing in the playground. Some children indicated that grownups spend 

too much time on their phones, taking attention away from their children. 

 Be nicer and not yell—children wanted grownups to help them more with things like homework, sport and 

hobbies and problems they were experiencing.  They wanted grownups to be nicer and kind to them and to 

others.  They wished that grownups did not yell as much and would not get angry.  Some wanted more patience 

and forgiveness from adults, and opportunities to learn from mistakes rather than be punished.   

 Let children do more things—children wanted grownups to let them choose what to do and where to go, and to 

have more freedom in their lives.  Some children gave examples of wanting to spend more time gaming, playing 

sport or going outside while others wanted to spend more time with friends and stay up later or sleep more and 

eat things they liked. 

 Be happier and have more fun– children wished grownups would be happier and have more fun.  They wished 

grownups would stress less, relax more, look after themselves more and be more active. 

 The children had many more things that they wished grownups would do including creating a better world by 

caring for the environment and stopping wars and bad things happening.   

The results of this survey will be shared with our students via SRC and staff. 

 

Regards,     

Lynette Simons 
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Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

 

The Reception - Yr 5 Swimming payment is due 9/8/24 and the 

Materials and Service Charges 2024 payment is now OVERDUE.  
 

If you have not already paid, please make payments as soon as possible. 

Preferred option for fees payment is online. Bank details are on the invoice  
   

For any finance related enquiries or assistance, please contact the Business Manager on 83371411  
or email  dl.0971.finance@schools.sa.edu.au   
 

Kind regards, 
Kavita Mer 

Business Manager 

School Card is not an automatic process and a new 
application is required every year. 

If you are eligible, please visit  sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard  

to complete the online School Card application as soon as possible. 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to Term 3. I hope you all had a lovely 

break. 

A big welcome to our new students and families. I look 

forward to getting to know you all. 

 

Our Intensive English Language Classes are as follows…  

 

Virginia Wong              M10- Reception 

Erin Pedler      M9 -  Rec/Year 1  

Chamila Chandresena    M8  - Year 1/2 

Sarah Foureur & Rita Martucci   M7  - Year 2/3  

Shah Chowdhury      M6  - Year 3/4 

Ravinder Kaur      M6A  - Year 4/5  

Rachel Colquhoun & Kathy Papas       M5  - Year 5/6  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Yiota Chronis 

Reception (M10)   
Virginia Wong 

Year 3/4 (M6) 
Shah Chowdhury 

Alaia Z Winston Z 

Reception/Year 1 
(M9)  

Erin Pedler 

Year 4/5 (M6A) 
Ravinder Kaur 

 

  

Year 1/2 (M8) 
Chamila Chandresena 

Year 5/6 (M5) 
Rachel Colquhoun 

Kathy Papas 

Bebo A  Dewmith W 

Year 2/3 (M7) 
Sarah Foureur 
Rita Martucci 

 

Alrayyan A  

Vinuli R 
 

 

mailto:dl.0971.finance@schools.sa.edu.au
https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme
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 Hello ETPS family and friends! 

Kimochis 

Over the last two terms I have enjoyed running the 

Kimochis program with M3, M4, H22, and H23. The 

students have been so excited to meet each of the 

Kimochis characters and have been  eagerly 

engaging in learning about their feelings and 

strategies to regulate them. If your child is in one of 

these classes you can ask them about the Kimochis 

and what  they have learnt. Maybe ask them to 

show you their finger breathing, or tell you who their 

favourite Kimochis character is and why. In the 

photos on the right you can see the students with 

their favourite Kimochis characters.  
 

Lunchtime Activities 

The lunchtime activities on Thursdays and Friday 

have been a lot of fun so far this year. The students 

have been doing some fantastic colouring in and  

have been  loving the chalk on days when it’s not 

raining. We have also had many Giant Connect 

Four tournaments with students of all ages giving 

the game a go.  

 
 

Anna 

Lunchtime Activities 

M4 

M3 
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